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BRONX COMMUNITY BOARD NO.8  
MINUTES OF THE YOUTH COMMITTEE MEETING 

Held on November 16, 2016 at 
Community Board No.8 Office 

5676 Riverdale Avenue Suite 100 
Bronx, New York  

 

 

PRESENT:  Lamont. Parker - Youth Chairperson 

                     Karizma Fannye - Kingsbridge Heights Community Center 

                     James Santiago - Community Board 8 Member 

           Daniella Fuchs - Community Board 8 Member 

           Rita Pochter Lowe - Community Board 8 Member 

                     Ruby Lee Palma - C. A. M. H 

           Hasan Covington - C. A. M. H 

 

GUEST:  Tameika Kennie - Young Life 

 

ABSENT:  Demetrius McCord 

 

Meeting Commenced at 1:15pm 

 

September & October minutes were approved. 

 

Youth Chair Report- Community Centers submitted all of the paperwork for the  

Yankee Leadership Awards and there was a very large amount of candidates to  

decide on.  Board members will have a tough time but they will do their best.  

Winners will be announced at the December Youth Meeting with the award 

ceremony to be held either in January or February of 2017. The Fort Independence 

Center will soon have an updated pool table which will be taken care of by the Youth 

Chairman. 

 

Programs at Kingsbridge Heights Community Center are all going great. The center 

will be planning their Thanksgiving family Event.  For more information on this and  

upcoming events, feel free to visit their website at www.khcc-nyc.org 
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Tameika Kennie from Young Life came to give a brief description of the programs  

and how they help the Youth. They offer guidance and they support middle school,  

high school and college students in The Bronx area.  So many things to help our  

youth. For more information log on to www.younglife.org or kingsbridge.younglife.org 

 

The next meeting will be held at The Community Board No. 8 Office on  

December 21, 2016 at 1:00 PM. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 3:00 PM.  


